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Northeast Region

March 18, 2021

Dear Mayor:

Please consider enacting a seat belt ordinance in your community and help save 240 lives a year!   Last year, fatalities on Missouri roads, including state highways, county roads, and city streets, were higher than they have been in more than 5 years.

Enclosed is information that will help make it easy to pass a seat belt law in your community.  We encourage you to work with your law enforcement and health care providers to inform your residents the importance of buckling up, every time.  The NE Regional Coalition for Roadway Safety is also available to assist by providing educational items, online presentations, speakers, and other materials that can share how wearing a seat belt can save a life.

Thank you for your continued support of safe driving, and let’s work toward a safer 2021 for Missouri drivers.

Sincerely,

Marisa L. Ellison

NE Coalition Facilitator

MoDOT

1711 S Highway 61

Hannibal, MO 6341

573-248-2502

Marisa.ellison@modot.mo.gov
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